
 

 
 
From:  Mike Bagg 
 General Manager 

TORONTO POLICE AMATEUR ATHLETIC ASSOCAITON 
 
 
TO: TPAAA MEMEBRS: 
 
 
We are reaching out to you as Members of the TPAAA during this unprecedented time 
of the COVID-19 virus to confirm that our office physical office at 43 division is closed. 
The staff and I are working from remote locations on your behalf. We are available 
primarily by email and by telephone.  
 
We encourage all our TPAAA Members to follow the directives from Health Canada and 
the TPS. We are pleased to let you know that we are in contact with our Executives, 
Site Reps and Sports Chairs as usual. Precautions have been taken to ensure the 
TPAAA’s administrative stability within these volatile times. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email me at mike.bagg@tpaaa.ca. If your 
matter is urgent, please call me on my cell at 416-407-4400. 
 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
Mike Bagg 
General Manger  
Toronto Police Amateur Athletic Association 


